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Effective May 1, 2019, homeowners may not use the 
Rams Hill Golf Club property to park their vehicles 
overnight. Permitted vehicles— cars, vans, and low-
profile trailers—must park in the overflow parking 
area located on Rams Hill Drive near the water tower, 
where they are subject to the RHCA Overflow Parking 
Lot Rules and Regulations. This change also applies to 
any standard vehicles whose neighborhoods do not 
offer overflow parking areas or do not allow overnight 
driveway parking. Motorhomes, travel trailers, and 
enclosed toy/car haul trailers are not allowed at Rams 
Hill and must find accommodations outside of the 
community. For any questions or further clarification, 
call the HOA office at 760-767-1158. 
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